
UNION OF ORTHODOX JEWISH 

CONGREGATIONS OF AMERICA 

84 FIFTH AVENUE, NEW YORK 11, N.Y. 

OFFICE OF 

EXECUTIVE VICE PRES. 

Kislev 30, 5723 

December 27, 1962 

Dear Mrs. Meyer: 

quest to you: Mr. Max Stern, the distinguished Chairman of 

our Joint Overseas Commission, will be passing through 

Calcutta on January 15th. le will stay at the Great Eastern 

Hotel, He would like to utilize his stay in Calcutta to 

meet with Rev. Silas, the father of Rabbi Silas of London. 

Could you possibly make available to Mr. Stern the address 

and phone number, if any, of Rev. Silas? A note addressed 

to Mr, Stern at the Great Eastern Hotel would be all that 

is required. 

If I could impose upon your kindness even further, would 

there be a way of informing Rev. Silas that Mr. Stern would 

like to meet with him on January 15th? In such case, Rev. 

Silas could leave a message at the hotel at what time he 

would phone Mr, Stern so that they may agree on 4 mutually 

convenient time for a brief meeting. 

Since the matter concerns the Indian Jewish community, your 

gracious cooperation will be deeply appreciated. 

Thanking you in advance, I am with all good wishes, 

Sincerely yours, 

DR. SAMSON R, WEISS 

Executive Vice President 

SRW/ed 

Mrs. Hannah Meyer 

16 Park Street 

Caleutta, INDIA 

ALGONQUIN 53-4100 

na 




